

Right of the half term is...

Article 12: you have the right to give your opinions and for adults to listen and take it seriously.



School value: Resilience

Parents Evening

These will be held next week (week beginning 7th February). Your child's class teacher has posted details on Dojo of what nights they are available to meet with you. Appointments can be booked directly online through the school website. Your child's class teacher is looking forward to meeting with you in person. We ask that only ONE parent attends to limit the number of people on site and that children DO NOT attend this time. Thank you for helping to keep everyone safe.

PTA update

Thank you to all those parents who have attended our PTA meeting this half term. It was lovely to see you. Meetings continue to be held each half term. The next one will take place on Thursday 10th March at 6.30pm. The PTA is made up of parents and teachers and everyone is welcome. There are a number of events that have been planned for the coming half term. These include:

Cinema night 14th February

Half term holiday Sponsored Word trail (letter to follow)

Disco 31st March

Parking

Could we respectfully request that you park safely and responsibly at the start and end of the day. Please be courteous to our neighbours and make sure that you don't inadvertently block drives or park where it makes access to properties difficult. Thank you.

Email head@chorItonpark.manchester.sch.uk Follow us on Twitter @ChorItonParkPS

February 2022

Uniform

Could we ask for your help in making sure that the children come to school in the correct uniform each day. This includes PE kit and the days when the children are taking part in sport.

Green sweatshirts/ cardigan, grey trousers/skirt, white polo shirt

Pe Kit: white t-shirt, black shorts/leggings/jogging bottoms.

Playtime snacks

Please remember that we are a healthy school and children should bring fruit to eat at playtime NOT crisps or cakes.

We are continuing with our Covid risk assessment until the end of February when we will review the measures that we have in place. We respectfully ask that you leave the school site promptly at the end of the school day. Please could we also remind you that the children should not be playing on any of the equipment or the football pitch at that time. Many thanks.

Supporting wellbeing and mental health

Next week is Pace2Be Children's Mental Health Week. The children will be having an assembly and doing some different activities throughout the week. As part of our work on supporting wellbeing, the children have completed a survey and we are asking your views through an online Parent Survey which will be sent next week. Please look out for this on an email link.

Well done to all our children who have taken part in sporting competitions this half term. These have included hockey, dodgeball, basketball and girls football.